
Roberts Mill 
Location  
The Roberts Mill project is located off of O’Brien Street in  
Westminster, MD in the Double Pipe Creek watershed.   
 
Description  
The project will provide stormwater management to a 300 acre 
drainage area, 83 acres of which are impervious. The goal is to 
provide up to 2.5 inches of water quality over the impervious area 
through the construction of a retention pond. 
 
Project Engineer 
CLSI 

Contractor  
TBD 
 
Project Budget 
Engineering—$140,225 
 
Project Timeline  
Final plans have been approved, and the project will go out to 
construction bid in the spring. 
 
Updates  
The BRM was awarded a $75,000 engineering grant by the  
Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE).  
The BRM was awarded $1,000,000 by the Department of Natural 
Resources for construction of this project. 
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